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5th March 2024 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! 
 
The Book Fair will arrive in school next week, with hundreds of new children’s books to browse and 
buy.  Come and join us! 
 

The book Fair will be open during the parents’ evenings. 
 

Tuesday 19th March 4.30pm-7.30pm. 
Thursday 21st March 3.30pm – 6.30pm 
 

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only 
£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. 
 

There are 3 ways to pay; 
 

1) Cash or card (via QR code) 
 

2) Pre-Paid gift vouchers which you can send in with your child, follow the link to purchase 
here;     

on our website
 

3) You can also pay online following the link below and then request your child’s book via the 
school office so that the purchased books can be sent home with your child.   
www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! 
 
 

Many thanks 
 
Claire Parmley 
Office Manager 
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